
                     

 

In light of the ongoing global health concerns, we wanted to reach out to our members and let you 
know that your well-being and the well-being of our staff members is our top priority. 
 
Starting March 18, 2020, all of our branch lobbies will be closed, but available by appointment only.  
In order to schedule an appointment, please call our Contact Center at 800-367-5026.  The drive-thru 
will remain open during our normal business hours and offer expanded banking services. See drive-
thru hours on our website.   
 
Also effective March 17, 2020, we will close the doors at our Bayou Walk location. Bayou Walk 
members will be able to visit any of our other locations for continued service.  See Carter's other 
branch locations. 
 
We are taking steps to minimize health risks to our members, our staff, and to the communities we 
serve. We are following appropriate safety procedures as outlined by the Center for Disease Control. 
We are taking care of our staff members so that our staff can continue to take care of you. 
 
If you have been negatively impacted by illness due to the virus and need additional assistance 
related to your account, please contact us at 800-367-5026. You can also text us using these 
numbers: https://www.cartercu.org/About-Us/Locations-Hours/Text-Us 
 
 
As new developments emerge, we will share information with you in the following methods:  

- Website (www.cartercu.org) 
- Facebook (@CarterCreditUnion) 
- Instagram (@CarterCreditUnion) 
- Twitter (@CreditCarter) 

 
We encourage you to manage your money from home, we offer a full range of banking solutions that 
are available 24/7: 

- Online Banking (www.cartercu.org) 
- Mobile Banking App, including Remote Deposit Capture 
- Expanded ATM Services. (https://www.allpointnetwork.com/locator.aspx) 

 
For members not signed up for digital banking, please contact our Contact Center Agents at 800-367-
5026 between the hours of 8 am and 6 pm for account information. 
 
To apply for a loan from the comfort of your home or office, visit www.cartercu.org or call us at our 
Contact Center 800-367-5026.  
 
We understand this is a difficult time for everyone, but please be assured that Carter Credit Union is a 
sound Credit Union and will be here for your continued service. We sincerely hope this situation will 
pass quickly, but until that time your safety and the safety of our staff members will be our top 
priority.  
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